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May 11, 2022

Product Change Notice — Door Windows

Dear Valued Customer,

As everyone knows, Covid-19, the increase in material prices, international logistics problems and now the war in
Ukraine are enormously complicating the work of the purchasing departments. To reduce the impact of all supply chain
challenges mentioned above, LCl Italy decided in the last months to design and manufacture its own windows for most
of the doors produced in P304 and P308. This will help us to keep under control prices, product quality (full internal
control), lead times and response times towards the customers.

Below are the descriptions of the main new windows homologated and ready for production.

Double sheet windows

2020117787
20201170 2020117021

202011849 202011840

Outer Side Inner Side

The product change will take place for the following double-sheet windows:

PART NUMBER = DESCRIPTION
2020117787 DOOR WINDOW 309x744
2020117021 DOOR WINDOW 942x315
2020118401 DOOR WINDOW 256x646



The substantial differences from the previous product are:

e New homologation codes
e  White outer protective film

Notes

In the center of the inner sheet you may notice a small lens-shaped dot.

This dot is normal for the production process of the sheet.




Single sheet windows

2020118409
2021124919

Outer Side

2020118409

Inner Side

2021124913

The product change will take place for the following single-sheet windows:

PART NUMBER = DESCRIPTION
2020118600 DOOR WINDOW SINGLE SHEET 309x744
2021124918 DOOR WINDOW SINGLE SHEET 256x646

The substantial differences from the previous product are:

e New homologation codes

e White outer protective film

e Added perimeter screen printing with shaded texture
e Sheet 10% more transparent




Previous version Later version

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCI representative. We value and appreciate your
business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Emilio Gambineri

Director of Product Management, RV Europe
Lippert Components, Inc.

+39 33517 55902

egambineri@Icil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1. Will a new part number be required? No, a new part number will not be required
2. Does the price change for the item? No, there will be no price changes.
3. Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the new part is completely

interchangeable with the previous version.
4, Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, it's not necessary.





